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Informal Working Group on Intelligent Transport Systems 
Fourth session 

17 May 2022 
1.00 p.m. – 3.30 p.m. 

Virtual session 

Provisional agenda 

 1. Adoption of the Agenda 

The Informal Working Group (IWG) on Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS) will adopt the 
agenda for the second session. 

Documentation: Working paper ITS-04-01 

 2.  Review of the implementation of the UNECE Roadmap Intelligent Transport Systems  

The IWG will be briefed on the status of the implementation of the road map adopted in 
February 2021. The IWG will reflect on the outcome of the three webinars organized from 
January to March 2022 and on possible ways to document it. 

The IWG may wish to discuss the need to organize further webinars in 2022/2023. 

 3. Monitor and report to WP.29 on external developments  

The IWG may wish to monitor activities regarding traffic laws, intelligent and connected 
transportation systems (including intermodal transport), telecommunications, infrastructure 
planning, Mobility as a Service (MaaS) and similar fields adjacent to the deployment of 
vehicles equipped with Automated Driving Systems. 

 4. Provide guidance to WP.29 on activities, outreach and collaboration with other 
organisations 

The IWG may wish to be informed on the outcome of activities related to the group during 
the February 2022 session of the Inland Transport Committee. 

The IWG may wish to discuss the participation of WP.29 in the UNECE/ITU Future 
Networked Car (FNC) event, where one of its four sessions was dedicated to WP.29.  

 5. Information exchange 

The IWG on ITS may wish to exchange information on developments in intelligent transport 
systems pertinent to, but distinct from, the regulation of motor-vehicle performance. 

The IWG will receive a presentation from two experts from the United Kingdom of Great 
Britain and Northern Ireland: 

• Mr. Gary Crockford - the Connected Vehicles lead in the UK Department for 
Transport, Traffic Technology Division; and  

• Mr. Andy Fisher - the Connected and Automated Vehicles (CAV) lead in National 
Highways. 

 6. Recommendations for WP.29 consideration 

The IWG may wish to prepare recommendations for WP.29 consideration to support and 
inform decision making across WP.29 and its subsidiary bodies on ITS related issues, if any. 

 7. Closure and date of the next session 

    


